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Club Meeting/Christmas Party, at the Churchville Rec Center, December 13, 12-4PM
 Bring a side, salad or desert.

Your esteemed management will do the rest.

GENERAL CLUB NEWS...

Jim Snyder, President, opened the meeting of
November 13 at 7PM at Churchville Rec
Center. The minutes are as follows:

The Christmas Party will be combined
with the Club meet on Dec 13, 12-4PM at
the Rec Center. Assignments have been
given. Steve Snyder will get the shrimp,
Joe Nixon will get a cold cut platter and
Jim Snyder will get the sodas and other
odds and ends. Your assignment is to
bring a side, salad or dessert.

1.

The other fun stuff associated with our
party/meet is to elect new officers for the
next year. While there was much kicking
and screaming to get on the ballot, we
were able to limit to these few, these precious few:

Jim Snyder- President
Steve Snyder- Vice-President
Sect’y/Newsletter- Achille Silvestri
Treasurer- Ron Lazzerri
Safety Officer- Bob Walker
Member at large- Bob Steininger
Member at large- Marvin Tedrow

A ballot for your choice is available here.
 

2.

Dale Davis says he will try to get more stones for our road and have the field rolled in the
spring. Tom Smith and Marvin Tedrow have been filling in some of the holes in the parking area.
Steve will work on getting new tarps and bungee cords for our shelter.

3.
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Howard Carpenter and the Microelectric

 

Dan Bowman and the Easy Setup

A membership application for 2009 available here.4.
Ron Lazzeri says our membership for 2008 stands at 78, very good.5.

If you have any questions regarding the minutes or contents of this Newsletter, please direct them to
Achille Silvestri, Ph 410-838-6261 or e-mail axsilvestri@verizon.net
 

 
SHOW & TELL...

Howard Carpenter brought in the smallest flying RC micro electric airplane (not a helicopter). It’s the
Vapor by Horizon hobbies. It’s a very gentle flyer that can easily be flown in the house without
damage.

Tom Smith keeps coming up with the unusual. He brought in the Long EZ. It’s a canard style plane
that he bought on the Internet. He powered it with a Supertigre 46. Can’t wait to see this baby go.
 

THE CHRISTMAS RAFFLE...

We will be raffling off some spectacular radios at our Christmas Party this year. There are two
Spectrum DX6i full range w/o servos and one Futaba 7C 7-Channel 2.4 Ghz FAST system w/o
servos. These are class items, tickets are on sale now, $1 each or for big spenders 6 for $5.

 

FROM THE PIT...

Dan Bowman built a very intriguing table set up for starting your airplane at the field. It allows you to
get the plane and everything associated with it ready to fly without having to get down on your hands
and knees. It’s convenient to use and Dan says you can use it if he’s not on it. Very generous.
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Herman Reichart and the Electric P-40

Caught Herman Reichart flying an electric Great
Planes Combat P-40. It is a very nice looking
plane and Herman really flies it well.
 

ABOUT SWAN HARBOR RC...

Swan Harbor RC meets 7PM the second
Thursday of the month.  In the Fall and Winter
we meet at the Churchville Rec Center located
on Glenville Road in Churchville. The public is
welcome to the meetings. To fly with us at Swan
Harbor take Oakington Road off US 40 (between
Aberdeen and Havre de Grace) and follow the
signs for Swan Harbor Farm.  Be sure to have
your 2008 AMA membership because you need
it to fly. SWAN HARBOR RC 2009 Membership
Applications  are available on line or additional
information can be obtained from Ron Lazzeri,
410-256-4210, ronlazzeri@verizon.net.  To learn
more about Swan Harbor RC (formerly MAOA);
go to www.harfordvista.com/rcnews/  and click onto January 2001  

 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS

Dec 13, 2008
Swan Harbor RC Club Meet/Christmas Party - 12-4PM at the Rec Center.
Bring a side, salad or desert, the Club will do the rest.

Feb 7, 2009

Westminster Aero Modelers 20th Annual R/C Airplane Flea Market.
Westminster VFW, 519 Poole Road, Westminster, MD.
Opens 9AM, admission $3.00. Flyer
Info: Ed Bradley, 410-635-6436, Jim Hodges, 410-596-3052

 

 Archives:

  

The Dead Stick Flyer newsletter is a communication of Swan Harbor RC. Every attempt is made to assure the accuracy of the information presented, but the
Editor cannot be responsible for errors or omissions. Content copyright ©2011 by Swan Harbor RC. Users may download and/or print some or all of the
material on this site solely for their own non-commercial use. Any other copying or redistribution or publication of any downloaded material is strictly
prohibited without the express written consent of the copyright owner. Editorial content provided by writers does not necessarily reflect the opinion of the
Swan Harbor RC  which accepts no responsibility for results of advice given by columnists or writers.
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